
News	Update- February	2017

A	successful	outcome	after	a	10	hour	surgery	yesterday!!

We	met	this	very	cute	1	year	old	boy	last	week	at	the	
Provincial	Hospital	of	Guangzhou.	
His	case	is	very	serious.	He	was	born	with	his	heart	on	the	
right	instead	of	the	left	and	he	has	many	complications.	
He	had	already	received	one	heart	surgery	and	now	
needed	a	second	one.

His	family	had	used	all	their	savings	on	the	first	operation,	
and	had	managed	to	raise	some	funds	towards	the	
second	surgery	but	there	was	a	gap	they	just	couldn’t	fill.	
They	have	3	other	children	which	the	Mother	takes	care	
of	at	home.	They	grow	some	vegetables	to	help	feed	
themselves	and	the	father	has	employment	but	its	not	
regular	and	is	low	paid.

The	child	will	need	regular	check	ups	that	have	to	be	paid	
for	and	will	require	medication	for	the	rest	of	his	life.	It	is	
also	possible	he	may	require	further	surgery	as	he	grows,	
so	this	poor	family	have	some	struggles	to	be	faced.
With	the	help	of	funds	raised	by	the	British	School	of	
Guangzhou	we	were	very	happy	to	support	this	little	boy.	
We	have	just	heard	that	he	had	a	marathon	10	hour	
surgery	yesterday	that	was	successful!	He	is	now	
recovering	in	ICU.
Thank	you	to	all	our	sponsors	for	their	help	in	supporting	
Hopeful	Hearts!
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